
        

 

           

  
 

 

COPLEY BUS RIDERS  

2017-2018 
 

 

Students are not permitted to ride on any bus other than the bus they 

normally ride home from school.  Please do not send notes requesting that 

they do so. 

(Please keep this for future reference.  It is important that you know when 

these days are and that you talk to your child about the change in schedule.) 
 
 
 

COPLEY BUS - Please find below the alternate schedule for Copley buses that 

will be used on those days when St. Hilary School is in session and Copley is 

not.  Please mark your calendars. 
 
The following schedule will be used on these dates:   

 

 

October 16 

November 27 

January 19 
 

 

**On the above days for morning bus riders only:  There will only be one bus 

with a direct route to St. Hilary School. 

 
All buses will run for the afternoon pickups. 
 


